

## Prineville City Council Meeting June 10th, 2008

## **Issue Summary**

Topic: City Credit Card Policy

Department: Administration Staff: Wayne Van Matre

## **City Credit Card Policy**

Due to concerns raised in the staff meeting on 06-04-08, the Credit Card Policy Draft was returned to City Attorney Dutli for clarification on the legality of one provision contained in the policy. It is staff's desire to deliver this policy to you no later than Friday, 6-6-08, after City Attorney Dutli has had time to review and interpret the section in question.

The draft policy will be delivered to you separate from this packet as soon as it is available.